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Notes for full council 
 
 
 
Start of work on the Bourdillon refurbishment work has slipped a week and will now 
start on the 9th June. This is due to the contractor running late on a prior contract. 
This is not expected to impact the delivery timing of 1st August. 
 
However, one of the key pieces of equipment for the younger children – donkey & 
cart may not be available on the planned schedule. The committee is looking at 
options for opening without this piece of equipment or delaying opening until it is in 
place. 
 
Letters were delivered to residents of Elevendon Rd, Milldown Rd and Cleeve Down, 
informing them of the work. Signage has also been put up on the top path that runs 
between Elevendon and Milldown. An. Email was also sent to the school, and they 
informed parents. Information has also gone onto the FB page and will be 
supplemented with pictures of progress. 
 
An article was published in GGN along with one on the collage competition. 
 
Preparation: trees bordering the playground and the school have been cut back. This 
has revealed that the fence between the school and the playground is in very poor 
repair. The school has been contacted. 
 
Gardiner 
Costs estimated are being sought for a) a total refurbishment and b) extension of the 
area retaining as much of existing equipment as possible. Once we have this the 
committee will seek to set up a working group to investigate sources of grants and 
other fundraising initiatives. 
 
 



Final collage using the designs submitted by children 



 
 


